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My name is Jeff Hawley. I farm near the old border of the espa just below flood control. I
have had a lot of time to be disgusted with the old border. There are wells to the north of me 7
miles that are not in on paper that are impacting the flow of the little lost river and river water
rights. My hope is that threw mitigation the over pumping up stream of  me will help with my
river water rights, and improve river flows in the little lost. Also any help with the misuse of
flood control in our valley would be appreciated. Some farmers in the little lost have farmed
the sinks and will not allow winter stock water #33-10991 to flow past flood control to the
sinks which has affected fish and wells 33-10993 in the valley next to the river. they would
rather flood my farm ground rather than flow water down stream. The misuse of water in the
valley has forced me to sell the family farm of 150 years in the little lost. What was a healthy
river 40 years ago that flowed through Howe is a piss stream of lies and misuse. thankyou and
if you have questions please contact me jkhawley3895@gmail.com i irrigate 800ac thanks.
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